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Direction du secrétariat général et del’ administration

By E-Mail only

July 11, 2019

O/Ref.: ACC-3322

Subject: Your request for access to documents pursuant to an Act respecting Access
to documents held by public bodies and the Protection of personal information (chapter
A-2.1)

We acknowledge receipt, on July 9%, 2019, of your request for access to the full
document of "A systemic study into the rights of students with special needs and
organization of educational services within the Québec school system", a summary
document of which was posted on the CDPDJ website in April 2018.

The full document of this study is also posted on the CDPDJ website at the following
address:

http://www.cdpdj.gc.ca/Publications/etude inclusion EHDAA.pdf

You will find enclosed a copy of the Notice of recourse pursuant to a decision rendered
in accordance with the above-mentioned act.

Truly yours,

Jean-Francois Trudel

Responsible for Access to documents
and the Protection of personal information

JFT/np

Encl.

360, rue Saint-Jacques, 2° étage, Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1P5
Téléphone: (514) 873-5146 ou 1 (800) 361-6477

Télécopieur: (514) 873-6032

SITE WEB: www.cdpdj.qc.ca



